
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 27, 2011 
 
The Honorable Ron Kirk 
United States Trade Representative 
Executive Office of the President 
Washington, D.C.  20508 

Dear Ambassador Kirk: 

Pursuant to Section 2104 (e) of the Trade Act of 2002 and Section 135 (e) of the Trade Act of 
1974, as amended, we are pleased to transmit to you this brief letter that shall serve as an 
addendum to the April 25, 2007 report of the Industry Trade Advisory Committee on Services and 
Finance (ITAC 10) on the U.S.–Korea Free Trade Agreement. That report reflected consensus 
support for the proposed Agreement.  

This letter addendum reflects ITAC 10’s continued strong and unanimous support for the 
proposed Agreement and urges swift ratification by the U.S. Congress. 

Sincerely, 

     
Elizabeth Benson     Laura Lane 
Chairman, ITAC 10     Vice Chairman, ITAC 10  
 
 
 
cc:  Secretary of Commerce Gary Locke 


